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13th December 2023 

Dear Families, 

Years 4, 5 & 6 Residential Trip - 2024 

 

We have received a lot of feedback regarding the planned Heatree residential trip.  We have 

held at least two previous trips to Heatree and they were wonderful.  However, we always 

listen to feedback and want to make sure that every family is comfortable with arrangements 

for such a significant event. We have therefore decided to amend the trip.   

We are now excited to announce a trip to Mount Batten Watersports & Activities Centre in 

Plymouth from Tuesday 30th April until Thursday 2nd May.  We have visited this centre twice 

before and have had a wonderful time.   

We understand there is an enormous amount of trust involved in school residential trips. As 

this will be a ‘first’ for some of our children, we would like to assure you that the highest health 

and safety precautions will be taken and appropriate risk assessments completed. We are with 

your children for the duration of the trip and work to ensure that their needs are met so that 

they may thoroughly enjoy and get the most out of their experiences. We will be staying in an 

allocated wing with dormitory-style bedrooms with bunkbeds.  Further information and a full 

kit list will be sent out in the new year. 

This is a fantastic opportunity which works to its fullest with the support and involvement of 

the whole class. 

We would appreciate confirmation of your interest by Friday 12th January. It is reliant on Years 

4, 5 and 6 being able to commit to the (heavily subsidised) cost which is £200 per child including 

transport. We are asking for a deposit of £50 to be paid on or before Friday 12th January.  The 

whole amount needs to be paid by Friday 28th March.  

Please indicate you interest by consenting to the trip via SchoolComms.  Please pay your 

deposit and subsequent payments via SchoolComms.   

If you have any concerns regarding the trip or the financial commitment, please do not hesitate 

to come and talk to us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

The St Levan Team 


